Enochville Elementary School
Title T Parent and Family Engagement Policy
2018-2019

We believe that the cooperative efforts of parents and educators are essential for the successful education of
children. Continuous communication is needed for educators to act on the suggestions and concerns of parents, and
for parents to provide support at home for the school's educational programs. These policies have been
established in order to promote and ensure effective communication.

- Enochville is a Schoolwide Title I school. Therefore, all students at Enochville are considered
Title I students, and all teachers are considered Title I teachers.

- An annual public meeting will be conducted on campus within the first twenty days of the school year to inform
parents about the Title I program and about their rights as parents of Title I students.

- A Home-School- Agreement has been developed, which outlines for all parties involved the responsibilities
needed to be carried out to ensure each student's success. The Agreement is to be signed by each student, the
parent(s), the teacher, and the principal. Copies of these will be housed in classrooms, as well as a copy in each
students take-home folder.

- Parents will be given reports periodically to inform them about their child's work and progress in the educational
program. These reports may be in the form of notes, phone calls, conferences, electronic communications,
weekly folders, schoology, or progress reports.

- Parents will be informed about special program events and activities through a newsletter, invitation, peachjar,
and/or Connect-Ed message.

- Teachers will be available for conferences at the parents’ requests. Teachers will also arrange
conferences with parents as needed.

- Two or more workshops will be offered at the school for the purpose of training parents to promote the
education of their children at home. The topics will originate from parent survey input. Periodically, additional
parent information sessions will be provided by grade levels.

- The school's ESL teacher will provide assistance by having a prearraged translator available if needed to
communicate with Spanish-speaking parents. When Spanish-speaking parents indicate that they will attend a
parent workshop, efforts will be made to have a translator available when possible.

- At the end of the school year, parents will be given the opportunity to evaluate the effectiveness of the school's
Title I program by completing a parent survey.

- Parents will be notified that they may, upon request, receive information regarding the professional
qualifications of their child's teacher or paraprofessional in a timely manner.

- Parents are invited and encouraged to visit the school to review the School Improvement Plan and the Title I
Plan. Copies of the plans are available in the office.
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